Richard Stoll

As an environmental scientist of some 43-years, the author of several books that address issues
affecting near shore salmonid fisheries, and as a person who testified before the Washington State
Pollution Control Board some years ago regarding the disposition of fish after Atlantic salmon
escapes in Puget Sound, I am absolutey opposed to the use of Puget Sound and Juan de Fuca
waters for salmonid aquaculture. The Cooke NPDES permit application should not be allowed to
move forward.



